
Notice from Andrew E. Spade, Esq.,  
Lancaster County Prothonotary  

of Lancaster County 
 

 

  

The 2020 Divorce and Civil Terminations previously 
scheduled to be finalized in October will not occur until mid- 

to late-November due to the pending renovations in the 
Lancaster County Prothonotary’s Office. Thank you for your 

patience and understanding. 

 

 


